
We need your help to demand that 
Congress oppose the 2023 Restore 
VA Accountability Act. 

This bill attempts to expedite the firing of VA employees and puts the burden of 
poor leadership on our shoulders – at a time of critical understaffing at the VA.

We’ve been here before: In 2017, Congress passed the VA Accountability and 
Whistleblower Protection Act following a scandal that exposed the malfeasance of 
several VA officials, which resulted in many veterans paying the ultimate price. The law 
was intended to hold managers accountable and give employees a safe space to blow 
the whistle. Unfortunately, the law has instead been used by the VA to attack collective 
bargaining rights and unjustly fire thousands of low-level employees, many of whom are 
not in direct patient care positions.

Scan the QR code to send a letter to your congressional 
representatives urging them to protect the job security and 
workplace rights of existing VA employees and uphold the quality 
of care our veterans receive and deserve.

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using 
government equipment, because it suggests action to be taken in support of or against legislation. Do not use your government email address 
or government phone in contacting your Member of Congress.


